
Complete the 
survey:

tinyurl.com/arcapfathers

Referrals also accepted for:
	> Occupational Therapists
	> Positive Behaviour Support (PBS) registered practitioners.

CALLING AUTISTIC FATHERS
Take part in our research study
Autistic fathers are often left out of research, yet your experiences 
matter. This study aims to better understand the parenting journeys 
of Autistic fathers and improve support, services and visibility. 

Who can take part? 
You’re invited if you:

•	 live in Australia

•	 are 18 years or older

•	 identify as Autistic (formal diagnosis or self-identified)

•	 identify as a father or dad (including biological, non-biological, 
adoptive, step, trans and non-binary parents who use this term).

What is involved?
•	 A short online survey (5–10 minutes)

•	 A one-on-one interview (45–60 minutes) using your choice 
of phone, video call or text-based conversation like email or 
messaging.

Further information 
Email Dr Chris Edwards: chris.edwards@griffith.edu.au

This research is being led by Aspect (Autism 
Spectrum Australia) and Griffith University, in 
partnership with a team of Autistic fathers. 

Please be mindful of confidentiality when 
commenting or sharing. This project has been 
reviewed by the Griffith University Human 
Research Ethics Committee (Ref: 2025/345).
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